
DANCE DUET US AND KAZAKHSTAN  

In Astana hosted a concert of modern dance theater Samruk, where a special guest performance 

by a group from the US The Island Moving Company. Speech held at the Concert Hall 

"Kongerss Hall" on 4 May. 

  

The show was opened by US Ambassador to Kazakhstan Krol his welcoming speech, as well as 

the US Embassy supported the event as part of the 25th anniversary of cooperation between our 

countries. 

  

The first guests were from America, who conquered the audience with their grace, emotion and 

music! A Kazakh group showed a delightful performance that will not leave anyone 

indifferent. At the end of the night, both teams have pleased guests dance joint. 

  

We are pleased that residents and visitors were able to enjoy the art of the modern world-class 

dance. We hope that more talented teams and people will come to Astana and delight us with 

their concerts.  

  

 
  

 

  

   



 
  

 

  

 



  

 
  



 

  

 
  



 
  

 
  



 

  

 

  


